
Drs. Atwood and Read-Daily present and 
publish engineering education research at ASEE 

National Conference in Indianapolis 
 
 

Dr. Sara Atwood and Dr. Brenda Read-Daily participated in the 
American Society for Engineering Education’s Annual Conference in 
Indianapolis in June 2014 with peer-reviewed papers on “Using 
Standards-based Grading to Effectively Assess Project-based Design 
Courses” (Atwood) in the Design in Engineering Education Division, and 
“Integrating Environmental Engineering and Sustainability into 
Engineering Science and General Engineering Programs” (Read-Daily) in 
the Environmental Engineering Division. The annual conference draws 
approximately 4,000 attendees from around the world and features 
papers on teaching pedagogy and novel methods for teaching 
engineering. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


